
 
 

Date 26/07/2024 

Event Name Visit to Nisarga Grama 

Details A social outreach program  can be a powerful way for students, faculty, and staff to 

engage with the community, apply their skills for the public good, and foster a sense 

of social responsibility. As part of this program a visit to Nisarga Grama was 

arranged by NHCE. The Faculty (Dr. Umamaheswaran and Prof. Ramesh Prasad R) 

from the AIML department  along with 14 students (4th & 6th semester) went to 

Sparsha Trust, which operates shelters for underprivileged children, manages two 

facilities: one for boys (Nisarga Grama) and another for girls (near Makkala Dhama). 

Students had a rewarding experience interacting with some of the children from these 

shelters. The shelter staff guided the students on a tour of the campus, showcasing 

the facilities available for the kids. 
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